
Subject: Fwd: Re: Emails to FONVCA Regarding Fromme Forest Mountain Biking
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: 15/05/2015 4:56 PM
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

No post.  FONVCA review.

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Re: Emails to FONVCA Regarding Fromme Forest Mountain Biking

Date:Fri, 15 May 2015 15:24:00 -0700
From:Vince Béasse <vince@nsmba.ca>

To:fonvca@fonvca.org
CC:jlmmam@shaw.ca

To the members of Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations,

The NSMBA has received your request and will be able to respond to you by Monday May 25th.

Regards,

Vince Beasse
President of the Board of Directors

www.nsmba.ca
Twitter.com/nsmba
Facebook.com/nsmba

On Tue, May 12, 2015 at 2:19 PM, Info NSMBA <info@nsmba.ca> wrote:
Hi Vince,

We've received a request from the Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations to address the
comments made by Mrs. Craver.

Further, if available, they would like somebody from the NSMBA to attend a future FONVCA meeting -
normally held at DNV hall at 7pm on the 3rd Wednesday of each month.

I'm putting the ball in your court.

regards,
Rachid
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---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: John Miller <jlmmam@shaw.ca>
Date: Tue, May 12, 2015 at 11:44 AM
Subject: Emails to FONVCA Regarding Fromme Forest Mountain Biking
To: info@nsmba.ca

Please review the attached letter from the Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations
regarding the above subject.

Regards,

John Miller
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Owner
Callout
The attached letter is appended below



         May 12, 2015 
 
North Shore Mountain Bike Association 
North Vancouver, BC 
Email:  info@nsmba.ca 
 
 
Dear Sirs:   
 
Re: Emails received by FONVCA regarding Fromme Forest Mountain Biking 
 
The Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations (FONVCA) has 
received and posted emails regarding the above subject which can be viewed at:  
http://www.fonvca.org/letters/2015/16mar-to/  
 
We request that you review the two emails received in March 2015 and encourage 
you to send a response to FONVCA at fonvca@fonvca.org 
  
Further, if available, we would encourage you to attend a future FONVCA meeting 
(which are normally held at DNV hall at 7pm on the 3rd Wednesday of each month), 
to provide a presentation on the subject of Mountain Biking on the North Shore and 
what your association has to offer on this subject.  
 
If you would like to make a presentation to FONVCA, please contact the secretary at  
fonvca@fonvca.org  to make arrangements. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
John Miller 
FONVCA Secretary pro-tem  
Lower Capilano Community Residents’ Association 
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